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SOUTH VALLEY HEALTH COMMONS 
GRAND OPENING  

 
Bernalillo County Commissioner Teresa L. Cordova, PhD, and federal, state and local dignitaries 
will celebrate the grand opening of the Bernalillo County South Valley Health Commons facility 
this Saturday. 
 
“This is a dream come true for residents of the South Valley,” says Commissioner 
Cordova. “Bernalillo County facilitated the efforts and resources from federal, state and 
local agencies and members of the community, to reach this goal today and present this 
outstanding facility to the citizens of the South Valley.” 
 
The South Valley Health Commons building will provide one-stop medical, mental, dental, WIC, 
behavioral and social services healthcare for South Valley residents. Several agencies including, 
First Choice Community Healthcare, UNM Family and Community Medicine, and the State of 
New Mexico Health Department will provide services at the new 41,000 square foot facility. 
 
 

NEWS CONFERENCE 
 
 

DATE:  Saturday, February 2, 2008 
 

TIME:  10:00 am  
 

LOCATION:  South Valley Health Clinic  
 2001 Centro Familiar, SW 
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